
Michigan

MDA STAFF SPOTLIGHT 

Jennie King 
Regional Manager of Fire 

Fighter Partnerships 

FIREFIGHTER SPOTLIGHT
Battle Creek Local 335 

Kevin Lohrke

Kevin took over as L335's Fill the Boot 
Coordinator in 2017.  Kevin brought 

L335 back on board with filling the boot 
and has set his goals high with raising 
funds for MDA!  Kevin worked with his 
administration, the city, and his local to 

get their support and get back in the 
streets.  This year alone, L335 was able 

to raise over $30,000 in three days 
which is a $13,000+ increase over 2018.  

Kevin and other members from L335 
have attended Bootcamp, joined us for 
VIP Day at Summer Camp (and brought 
a rig out), and attended our 2019 MDA 

MPFFU Media Kick Off.  We are grateful 
for a passionate and driven coordinator 
who is not only raising funds for MDA 

but understands the mission and is 
helping to raise awareness for those 
living with a neuromuscular disease.
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Jennie is our Regional Manager for 
Fire Fighter Partnerships, a position 

created in 2018 to strengthen our 
relationship with MDA’s #1 Partner in 
MDA’s #1 Program – fire fighters and 
Fill the Boot.  We have a total of eight 

Regional Managers across the country. 
Jennie is based out of Northern 

Kentucky and her territory includes 
Michigan, Indiana, Ohio, Kentucky and 

West Virginia.  Jennie began her 
career at MDA as the Executive 

Director for the Cincinnati office 6 
years ago and Fill the Boot quickly 

became her passion.   Now she gets to 
concentrate solely on her favorite 

program – working closely with the 
field staff as well as with fire fighters 

and leadership in those states.  
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PATIENT SPOTLIGHT 
Bentley 

MISSION SPOTLIGHT
Sterling Heights L1557 Fill the Boot Coordinator, Ryan Sears, shared with 

MDA why he is motivated to collect money for MDA.  

continue to be passionate about not only for the 
rest of my career, but the rest of my life.  

"What drives my passion is two-fold, Knowing 
that the money collected is going to these kids in 
any and every way possible. And that it restores 

my faith in humanity when I see people of all 
backgrounds, even struggling to get by themselves 

and still wanting to help because of the long 
positive history that, we as firefighters, have with 
MDA… I’ve always known that we don’t turn our 
backs in this profession to anyone that may need 
our help… and as long as MDA is around, myself 

and SHFFU L1557 will be around to help!”

Ryan has attended MPFFU Conventions where 
patients and the MDA state ambassador meet 

and talk with the firefighters and these speeches 
help inspire Ryan also, he said. Thank you for 

your service and stay cool Ryan Sears! 
Ryan is pictured on the far left

Bentley is 8 years old and is in 3rd grade.  He 
lives in Muskegon County with his mom, dad 

and brother Ethan.  Bentley loves animals - he 
has dogs, cats and his bird Sunny.

  

When he 
grows up he wants to be a Storm Chaser!  

Some of Bentley's favorite things are giraffes 
and his mom.  He loves the color blue too.  

Bentley attended Summer Camp for the first 
time this year and made some great friends 
and loved participating in the activities and 

going for a motorcycle ride!  



2019 MPFFU HONOR ROLL
as of 11/4/19
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$295,450.97



Upcoming Fill the Boot and Events

Benton Township L1562 Fill the Boot
Northville L3961 Fill the Boot

12th -  Grand Rapids L366 Golf Outing
BoBoot    News
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November 
All month
11th - 
27th -  
29th -  
29th – 30th -  

Cadillac L704 No Shave November 
Rochester Hills L3472 Fill the Boot 
Bloomfield Township L1614 Fill the Boot 
Roseville L1614 Fill the Boot
Shelby Township L1338 Fill the Boot

December 
1st - 
21st-24th -

Shelby Township L1338 Fill the Boot
Sterling Heights L1557 Fill the Boot

Interested in supporting your very own DVP - 
check out the challenge we put them up to!



Please feel free to contact us with any questions!

Cindy Clark 
Executive Director 

cclark@mdausa.org 
517-706-0348

Amanda Wentzloff  
Development Director 

awentzloff@mdausa.org 
231-638-2083

Monty Nye 
MPFFU/MDA Liaison 

mcnye@aol.com 
517-290-1682

Brian Springett 
Executive Director 

bspringett@mdausa.org 
734-416-7076

Aaron Lewber 
Development Specialist 
alewber@mdausa.org 

734-416-7076

MDA Greater Michigan Office: 
2133 University Park Drive, Suite 400 

Okemos, MI 48864
517-706-0348

Join Us: mda.org • @OkemosMDA •  @MDAGreaterDetroit

facebook.com/MDAMPFFU

Looking for ideas to boost your departments boot total? Check out these ideas for fun events, that will

also raise money for the MDA. Please contact us if you are interested in hosting an event in your area! 

Host a Firefighter    
appreciation night at 

your local Applebee’s. 
A portion of the sales 

will go to MDA! 
***several other 

restaurants will offer 
similar opportunities

Have a local Business sell 

Pin-Ups for $1 or $5 

Have your     

department 

host a Golf

Tournament

Hold a Brew 

Fest in your 

local area 

MDA Greater Detroit Office: 
950 Stephenson Hwy, Suite 209 

Troy, MI 48083
734-416-7076

Host a bowl-a-thon 
or cornhole 
tournament

FILL THE BOOT - BOOT BOOSTER IDEAS

mailto:mmasse@mdausa.org
mailto:agleason@mdausa.org
http://mda.org/
https://twitter.com/MDAnews
https://www.instagram.com/mdaorg
https://www.facebook.com/MDANational
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